
January 2025  
  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

6 7 8 9 10 

Corn dog with fresh fruit, 
carrots and tater tots  

Beef burrito with rice, beans, 
cheese and fruit 

Orange chicken with rice and 
veggies  

BBQ pulled pork with roasted 
veggies, a bread roll, mac 
&cheese  

Pepperoni pizza with a side of 
fruit, carrots and chips 

13 14 15 16 17 

Corn dog with fresh fruit, 
carrots and tater tots 

Beef burrito with rice, beans, 
cheese and fruit 

Orange chicken with rice and 
veggies 

BBQ pulled pork with roasted 
veggies, a bread roll, mac 
&cheese  

Pepperoni pizza with a side of 
fruit, carrots and chips 

20 21 22 23 24 

                    MLK 
              No school 

Beef burrito with rice, beans, 
cheese and fruit 

Orange chicken with rice and 
veggies 

BBQ pulled pork with roasted 
veggies, a bread roll, mac 
&cheese  

Pepperoni pizza with a side of 
fruit, carrots and chips 

27 28 29 30 31 

Corn dog with fresh fruit, 
carrots and tater tots 

Beef burrito with rice, beans, 
cheese and fruit 

Orange chicken with rice and 
veggies 

BBQ pulled pork with roasted 
veggies, a bread roll, mac 
&cheese  

Pepperoni pizza with a side of 
fruit, carrots and chips 

 


